

We have fliers. They're mostly in Reno (talk to Sammich or Thomas), and there are some in Carson (talk to Tim).

Con for a cause in two weeks - 15th-ish.
Need people to table.

Departments are getting started.
Social media is starting up now.

Merchants is opening *soon*, probably tonight.

IT has moved file sharing from Bitrix to Nextcloud. Ping Sammich for access.

We did logistics inventory last weekend. It went well, but we haven't transcribed the information yet. Beta is working on a system in BACON for tracking the data instead of the Excel spreadsheet we're currently using.

If your department needs stuff purchased, let the purchasing department know ASAP.

Mark asked who's heading Tabletop. Tim-as-HR is currently confirming with people. Stephen Karambis was head last year.

We don't currently have a head of video - the head last year stepped down. It's time to make screening requests. Sammich will handle requesting Media Blasters as usual. We could use someone to chase Sentai and Crunchyroll/Funimation.
Thomas offered to run Video maybe.

Cupcakedoll asked about the heads of Swap Meet and Theme. Tim is talking to the person who may be stepping up for Swap Meet. Bob from Theme is in the meeting.

Bob would like to coordinate with whoever is running Volunteers. Blanca from Volunteers won't be available at con. HR is working on getting that covered.

Get your staff contracts in! Cassy will start bugging people shortly.

Desmond of Cosplay asked how many cosplay guests we want. We usually have two to three so they can cover judging the cosplay contest. Desmond has multiple prospects in the works.